
2000 Meetings 
February 8, 2000. The next Civic Association meeting will be on February 8th in the 
Clubhouse. 
7:00 FM - Social 
7:30 FM -- Meeting and Elections 
8:00 PM - GUEST SPEAKERS - BRAD BRYANT, DISTRICT 1 BOARD OF 
EDUCATION 
REPRESENTATIVE & TERRY MORRIS, DISTRICT 6 BOARD OF EDUCATION 
REPRESENTATIVE 
Please bring your friends to this important program. It is open to the 
public as are all of our meetings. 

Further meetings will be scheduled and announced by the new board in coming 
newsletters. 

Are you doing everything 
you can to save for college? 

Are you sure? 

Introducing Scholars Choice; a tax-deferred 
savings plan to help pay for college expenses. 

There's never been an opportunity to save for college 
like this before-invest as little as $50 or as much as 
$150,000 for each child. Earnings grow tax-deferred 
until withdrawn to pay for tuition, books, room and 
board. 

Please call Lisa Zier, 
Financial Consultant at 

(404) 842-2219 for a free enrollment kit 

SALOMON SMITH BARNEY ------------ SEE HOW WE EARN IT. 

Amember of atigrou" 
Investments in the Scholars Choice Program are not guaranteed by the State 0t Colorado, the Colorado Student Obligation Bond Authority or Salomon Smith Barney 
Inc and are subject to investment risks, including the loss ot the principal amount invested. Salomon Smith Barney does not provide tax or legal advice. Please consult 
your tax and/or legal advisor tor such guidance. Scholars Choice" is a service mark ot Salomon Smith Barney Inc. Member SIP€. Plese see the Program Disclosure 
Statement tor information regarding contribution imits and taxation considerations. 
€2000 Salomon Smith Barney Inc Member SIPC Salomon Smith Barney and SEE HOW WE EARN II' are service mans ot Salomon Smith Barney inc 
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advertisement here! The next p 

newsletter will be this spring; L 
Camera ready advertisements are I 
required. Prices are as follows 1/4' 
I I 
page $40; 1/2 page $75; full page, 
$120. This newsletter goes out to 
almost 1,000 homes in our 
neighborhood, it's a bargain to 
advertise! Please call Carol Throm' 

'!(794512209--------i -. I//. E=. 
We are looking for dependable 
people to deliver this newsletter. 
The job requires a car and can be 
completed by an individual, but is 
much easier with two people. The 
newsletter is delivered to all 
Dunwoody North communities. If 
you are interested in earning 
some extra money please contact 
Carol Throm at (770)451-2209. 



200O Slate of Officers 
PRESIDENT - David Fowler -David is the current president of DNCA. Together with his wife, Ruth, 8 1/2 year old son 
Patrick and 1 year old daughter Rebecca, he has lived in the neighborhood about 6 years. David coaches soccer, 
t-ball and basketball periodically at Dunwoody United Methodist. He is also the owner of a business to business 
services firm. 
VICE-PRESIDENT-MEMBERSHIP and MEMBER AT LARGE,PARLIAMENTARIAN - Gerri Penn-Gerri is the 
immediate past president of the DNCA. She and her family have lived in Dunwoody North for 19 years. Gerri is also a 
member of the Garden Club. Gerri has been a volunteer in many organizations. 
VICE-PRESIDENT-ZONING-Barbara Dodds-The Dodds' moved to Dunwoody North in 1976. Barbara, Treasurer of 
DNCA from1996 to 1999, has served on Welcome and Zoning Committees, is current co-president of Dunwoody 
North Garden Club and was active in DNDC. 
RECORDING SECRETARY-Ellen Mauldin-Ellen is the current Recording Secretary. Ellen and her husband, Vernon 
have lived in Dunwoody North for 3 1/2 years. Ellen is a member of the Business Women's Tennis Team, Dunwoody 
North Driving Club and the Garden Club. She is the computer Implementations Manager at Egleston/Scottish Rite 
Children's Hospital. 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY-Carol Throm-Carol is the current corresponding secretary. She and her husband 
Dean have lived in the neighborhood for 6 years. Carol is a member of the Zoning Committee and a member of 
DeKalb County's Community Council. She is also co-president of the Garden Club. 
TREASURER-Skip Dolt-Skip and Elaine Dolt moved to Dunwoody North the summer of 1998. Skip has been 
practicing dentistry in Atlanta since 1996. 
MEMBER AT LARGE-Mary Alice Bancroft-Mary Alice, the wife of Steve Bancroft and the mother of Wes (age 7) and 
Bryce (age 11). She and Steve have lived in Dunwoody North for 15 years. Mary Alice joined the DNCA shortly after 
moving here and has been an active board member for the past 13 years, holding the offices of recording secretary 
and treasurer. Recently she helped her neighbors negotiate with Jolly Development on the rezoning of the Ross 
Property into Chestnut Landing. She is committed to being an active board member. 
MEMBER AT LARGE-Jim Kelly-Jim has been a resident of Briers North subdivision for 8 years. He is a remodeling 
contractor and is married with no children. He has served on the DNCA board in the past and has a special interest in 
how rezonings affect the neighborhood. 
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OFFICE 
PRESIDENT 
V.P. MEMBERSHIP 
V.P.ZONING 
RECORDING SECRETARY 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
TREASURER 
MEMBER AT LARGE 
MEMBER AT LARGE 

SLATED (CIRCLE TO VOTE) 
David Fowler 
Gerri Penn 
Barbara Dodds 
Ellen Mauldin 
Carol Throm 
Skip Dolt 
Mary Alice Bancroft 
Jim Kelley 

WRITE-IN (LIST NAME TO VOTE) 

Member signature _ 
Name (print) _ 
Address _ 

NOTE: ONLY ONE VOTE PER HOUSEHOLD based on paid 2000 dues. (You can pay at meeting.) 
DUES MUST BE PAID TO VOTE OR HOLD OFFICE! 
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